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19th April 2024 
 
Dear parent/carer  
 
Re: Options selection 
 
This is a polite reminder that the deadline for choosing options is next Friday, the 26th April. Thank 
you to all those who have made choices already. 
 
We are conscious that there have been some technical issue with the SIMS app, meaning that some 
students are unable to log on.  Added to this, we don’t allow students to use phone in school and so 
accessing support has been difficult.   
 
To address this, for those who have not made options choices yet, we will be supporting them next 
week and distributing paper copies to fill out during tutor time.  Someone from the data team will be 
visiting all tutor groups each day next week and collecting the forms in. 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to get in touch 
d.chadwick@passmoresacademy.com or datateam@passmoresacademy.com 
 
Best wishes  
  

 
 
 

David Chadwick  
Vice Principal  
Passmores Academy  

 

mailto:passmores@passmoresacademy.com
http://www.passmoresacademy.com/
mailto:d.chadwick@passmoresacademy.com
mailto:datateam@passmoresacademy.com

